Fiala, Eugenia J.

From: | Batey, Dekova T. .

Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2007 4:16 PM

To: Fiala, Eugenia J.

Subject: Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Board (BPAB) resignation - Richard Browning

Importance: High

Foliow Up Flag: Follow up ‘

Flag Status: Purple #070421
09/10/07

Jean,

City of Gainesville Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Board (BPAB) member - Richard
Browning has resigned effectively immediately per the email below. He is planning to
leave the area to take a position in another State. His appointment term was set as
Start: 2/26/07; End: 12/31/09. We will need to advertise this BPAB position as to
complete this term until 12/31/09. Please let me know the advertising cycle for this
position so I can update BPAB and send other agency applicants, as BPAB operates under an
applicant pool system with the County and MTPO. If there i1s anything further I need to
do, please let me know.

Thanks,
Dekova T. Batey, Staff Liaison

Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Board
P.O. Box 490
Gainesville, FL 32602-0490

Phone (352) 393-8493
Fax (352) 334-2093

————— Original Message-----

From: Richard Browning [mailto:rbrowninglpmnug.org]
Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2007 2:33 PM

To: Batey, Dekova T.; billradun@yahoo.com
Subject: Resignation and ped workshop

Dear Bill and Dekova,

I regret to inform you that I must resign my position on Gainesville's BPAR. I am leaving
Florida to take a position with a large transportation design firm in Seattle. My
apologies for creating so much orientation work for you in return for so little attendance
and input from me. I certainly appreciate your efforts and the efforts of all the citizen
committee members in trying to make Gainesville a better place for bikes and pedestrians.
Perhaps there will be some opportunity for us to work together at greater length and more
productively in the future.

Dekova T. Batey
Bicycle/Pedestrian Program Coordinator

City of Gainesville Public Works
P.O. Box 490
Gainesville, FL 32602-0490

Phone (352) 334-5074
Fax (352) 334-2093



